From: Peter Daszak

**Sent:** Mon, 13 Apr 2020 17:38:53 +0000 **To:** Fauci, Anthony (NIH/NIAID) [E]

Cc: Morens, David (NIH/NIAID) [E];Alison Andre

Subject: Invite to EcoHealth Alliance Virtual Annual Benefit on 30th April 2020

Dear Tony,

I hope you, your family, and colleagues are well. I know it's a extremely busy time for you and will keep this brief. We host our annual benefit in New York City in order to help raise funds for our global efforts to predict and prevent the spread of new and emerging disease. This year, our program will necessarily be modified to be entirely virtual. We will be focusing on our efforts to curb the spread of SARS-2-CoV and other future pandemics.

We're assembling a diverse set of speakers who will speak briefly to a different aspect of the threats pandemics present via a 2 minute pre-recorded segment. I'd really like to have you with us - virtually!

Our virtual benefit will be live broadcast on April 30th in New York City. Your perspective would be a vital addition to our evening's proceedings. Please let me know if you you'd be willing to provide a brief video that we would include in our program.

Cheers,

Peter

### Peter Daszak

President

EcoHealth Alliance 460 West 34<sup>th</sup> Street – 17<sup>th</sup> Floor New York, NY 10001

Tel.<sup>(b)(6)</sup>

Website: www.ecohealthalliance.org

Twitter: @PeterDaszak

EcoHealth Alliance develops science-based solutions to prevent pandemics and promote conservation.

From: Peter Daszak

**Sent:** Sun, 19 Apr 2020 01:43:21 +0000

To: Morens, David (NIH/NIAID) [E]; Fauci, Anthony (NIH/NIAID) [E]

Cc: Stemmy, Erik (NIH/NIAID) [E];Erbelding, Emily (NIH/NIAID) [E];Aleksei Chmura

**Subject:** Thank you for your public comments re COVID-19's origins

Importance: High

Tony (cc'ing David so that you might pass this on to Tony once he has a spare second)

As the PI of the R01 grant publicly targeted by Fox News reporters at the Presidential press briefing last night, I just wanted to say a personal thankyou on behalf of our staff and collaborators, for publicly standing up and stating that the scientific evidence supports a natural origin for COVID-19 from a bat-to-human spillover, not a lab release from the Wuhan Institute of Virology.

It's been a very hard few months as these conspiracy theorists have gradually become politicized and hardened in their stance. Especially because the work we've been doing in collaboration with Chinese virologists has given us incredible insight into the risks that these viruses represent, so that we can directly help protect our nation from bat-origin coronaviruses. We're fighting to keep the communications open with our Chinese colleagues, so that we can better address future pandemics like COVID-19.

From my perspective, your comments are brave, and coming from your trusted voice, will help dispel the myths being spun around the virus' origins.

Once this pandemic's over I look forward thanking you in person and let you know how important your comments are to us all.

Cheers,

Peter

### Peter Daszak

President

EcoHealth Alliance 460 West 34<sup>th</sup> Street New York, NY 10001 USA

Tel.: (b)(6)
Website: www.ecohealthalliance.org

## Twitter: @PeterDaszak

EcoHealth Alliance develops science-based solutions to prevent pandemics and promote conservation

From: EcoHealth Alliance

**Sent:** Thu, 18 Feb 2021 14:59:25 +0000 **To:** Fauci, Anthony (NIH/NIAID) [E]

**Subject:** Check out our latest report on defense, military, and security sector

engagement in global public health



# It's been a while.

We've so dearly missed seeing you all at the Cosmos Club. As the vaccine rolls out, we hope to get back to D.C. soon, but until then we hope that you are well and safe.

Today, we released our latest report on defense, military, and security sector engagement in global health security and we wanted you to be some of the first to see it. The 88-page report is a thorough analysis of specific ways these separate but related sectors can assist in efforts to prevent, detect, and respond to outbreaks of emerging infectious disease. You can download the full report—or a short summary—on our website.



### Download the full report here



Download the report summary here

Until we may see each other again!

-- the EcoHealth Alliance team









Copyright © 2021 EcoHealth Alliance, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you opted in at our website or attended one of our events.

### Our mailing address is:

EcoHealth Alliance
520 Eighth Avenue
Suite 1200

#### Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

.